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EUROPEAN ELECTIONS 2014: what EGEA expects from the new European 
Commission for 2014-2019? 

 

- BRAINSTORMING QUESTIONS - 

 
 
Dear Board Members, 
Dear Members, 
Dear Working Group Chairmen, 
 
With view to our upcoming EGEA General Assembly to be held on May 28th in Bologna and in 
particular regarding the discussion under point 7 of the agenda, we would hereby like to collect some 
input from your side on what EGEA expects from the new European Commission for 2014-2019 and 
to invite you to reflect on the following questions:  
 
 

• What are the challenges you face in the next 2,5,10 years?  
• What are the major changes you see in the garage and test equipment landscape today and 

tomorrow?  
• Which external factors hinder you or your member companies from performing well in the 

garage and test equipment market, for both the OEM and aftermarket sectors?  
• Which challenges can be addresses at European level/ by the European Institutions?  
• What should the EU legislation do for the garage and test equipment industry?  
• Which points should be included in a future European framework for the garage and test 

equipment industry?  
• How can the policy framework highlight the (European) policy measures and actions which 

would be needed to maintain and increase the competitiveness of the garage and test 
equipment industry and its companies? 

 
 
 
Looking forward to a fruitful discussion. 
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